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NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS

The B.C. Safety Authority is seeking applications for two (2) positions on its Board of
Directors effective April 1, 2009.

Board members will be responsible for the good governance of the B.C. Safety Authority and
will be selected based on personal merit and the need for the Board to have a wide range of
skills and experience amongst its members.

Background information and application form are available on the BC Safety Authority web
site at www.safetyauthority.ca.

Yours truly,

Shelley Milne
Corporate Secretary and General Counsel
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